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Georgia warmly welcomes the Delegation of the Netherlands and thanks for today’s report.

We commend the Government’s achievements in dealing with the human rights agenda both at national and international level. 

We welcome the ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and the establishment of the national mechanism for implementation of the Convention.  

We note with appreciation the adoption of the National Action Plan on Human Rights and National Action Programme to combat discrimination in all its forms, as well as action plans on the right of the child. In this light, we would like to encourage the Government to establish effective mechanisms for monitoring and assessing the implementation of these plans.  

Georgia would like to recommend to the Netherlands: 

· To continue taking measures in order to protect the rights of child, inter alia by ratifying the 3rd Optional Protocol to the CRC;
· To make further steps to eliminate discrimination against women. 

We wish the delegation of the Netherlands a successful UPR.

